Dear SBDM Council.

I am writing this letter to request permission to begin the process for applying for the Carpenter Foundation grant given out of Hopkinsville, KY.

I will be presenting the specific requests for our band program to you all before sending it in to the Foundation for approval; however, at this point, I am only requesting permission to begin the process of applying.

Thank you for your consideration!

**David Carmichael** 

Director of Bands

Coine Woffod 9/26/4)

**Todd County Middle School**